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 Monday 2nd October 2023 

 

Dear parent/carers, 

As part of our current Wonderful Water topic, Class 4 will be visiting the river Nene to complete a 
practical enquiry. This will provide an excellent opportunity for children to develop both fieldwork 
skills and an understanding of the journey water takes as it travels from its source to the open sea. 

We will be visiting the River Nene at The Mill in Nether Heyford. Pupils will need to come into school 
wearing wellies, a waterproof jacket and clothes they can get muddy in! They will also need normal 
footwear to change into upon their return to school in the afternoon. If you don’t have wellies, please 
make me aware as soon as possible so we can try to borrow some. 

The trip will take place on Tuesday 10th October. We will leave school at 9.00 and return by 12.00. 
Although we will be back in school for lunchtime, please provide your child with a drink and snack to 
take with them for a morning break. 

As part of the trip, we have completed the necessary risk assessments on the site of study and our 
route of travel. If you have any questions about the morning, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs. Byrne and Mrs. Sharp 
Class 4 Team 
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